
TOWN OF CARTHAGE 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Commissioners has called a special meeting to be held on July 5, 

2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the McDonald Building located at 207 McReynolds Street, Carthage, NC.  

The purpose of this meeting is as follows: 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER 

 

2. NEW BUSINESS 
a. Consideration of a revised schedule of regular meetings for the purpose of rescheduling the July 

18, 2022 regular meeting to July 28, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

3. OLD BUSINESS 

a. CLOSED SESSION PUSUANT TO NCGS 143-318.11(a)(6) for the purpose of interviewing a 

candidate for the position of Town Manager. Any announcement to fill the position of Town 
Manager shall be made in open session which shall occur directly following the closed session. 

 

b. OPEN SESSION 
i. Appointment of a interim manager. 

ii. Any other announcements required by NC General Statute as a result of deliberations 

and/or decisions made during the closed session. 

 

4. ADJOURNMENT 
 

 

Dated July 3, 2022 

 

Emily D. Yopp 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


